
Public Notice 
 

 
 
 

APPLICATION FOR A MINOR EXEMPTION 
 

3755, chemin de la Côte-Sainte-Catherine 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Borough Council, at its regular meeting scheduled 
for 7 p.m. on November 5, 2012, at 5151, chemin de la Côte-Sainte-Catherine, 
Montréal, will rule on an application for a minor exemption relating to the 
prescribed heights for certain elements on the roof of the new Pavilion K of the 
Jewish General Hospital, at 3755, chemin de la Côte-Sainte-Catherine. 
 
This minor exemption would make it possible to authorize the construction of 
elements on the roof and of chimneys and the installation of service equipment 
on the roof of the new Pavilion K, notwithstanding article 12 of specific proposal 
PP-58 authorizing the construction of a new critical care pavilion (K) and an 
associated medical clinic for the Jewish General Hospital, located at 3755, 
chemin de la Côte-Sainte-Catherine, under the By-law on specific construction, 
alteration or occupancy proposals for an immovable (RCA02 17017), which 
stipulates that no construction related to Pavilion K is to exceed the altimetric 
measurement of Pavilion E. 
 
Any interested person may be heard by the Council in relation to this application. 
 
Given at Montréal this October 17, 2012 
 
 
 
 
Geneviève Reeves, avocate 
Secrétaire d’arrondissement 


